DORIS L.K.

CHEUNG
Architect

February 28, 1997

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Re: Abco Construction Inc.

I have worked with Angelo Sara and Blair Harrison from Abeo Construction Ine. on three Church
projects in the past few years.

[ have found them to be reliable. responsible and ethical in their dealings with myself as well as with
the Owners. They have a good working knowledge of the construction industry.

Abco is currently working with myself on the development of a new 12.500 square foot Church in
Scarborough. They were awarded the Construction Management contract early this year and we
expect project completion by November of this year. I find them to be very helptul in the design stage
in regards to detailing, pricing and assisting in material selections.

[ am pleased to be working with Angelo and Blair ence again and would not hesitate in recommending
them to my future clients.

Yours truly,

Doris L.K. Cheung Architect
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